
On February 7, 2018, Delek US Holdings, Inc. (NYSE: DK) acquired the remaining interest of Alon USA 

Partners, LP that it did not already own. Alon USA Partners is now a wholly owned subsidiary of Delek 

US. 

Therefore, all unit owners in Alon USA Partners, LP, received a final K-1 in 2019 for the 2018 year-end. 

Unit owners will not receive a K-1 for 2019 nor 2020.  

Please consult your tax advisor regarding your personal tax situation.  

If you have questions regarding your former ownership in Alon USA Partners, LP, please click on the link 

below. 

Alon USA Partners, LP Investor Information  

2018 Overview 

On February 7, 2018, Delek US Holdings, Inc. (NYSE: DK) acquired the remaining outstanding units in the 

Alon USA Partners, LP whereby the owners of those units received a fixed ratio of .49 shares of Delek 

common stock for each limited partners unit of the Alon USA Partners, LP, resulting in the issuance of 

approximately 5.6 million shares to the public unitholders of the Alon USA Partners, LP.  

Will an investor receive a K-1 from 2020 and 2019 for Alon USA Partners, LP? 

No. All investors in Alon USA Partners, LP as of 2018, received a final K-1 in 2019 for the 2018 year-end.  

May an investor continue to invest in Alon USA Partners, LP? 

No. On February 7, 2018, Delek US Holdings, Inc. (NYSE: DK) acquired the remaining interest (public) of 

Alon USA Partners, LP that it did not already own. Alon USA Partners is now a wholly owned subsidiary 

of Delek US. Therefore, the partnership is no longer considered available to public to invest in.  

Are there other investment partnerships with Delek US that an investor may invest in?  

Yes. An investor may acquire interest in Delek Logistics Partners, LP (NYSE: DKL).  

 

If you have further questions related to your previous investment in Alon USA Partners, LP, please 

contact: 

Investor Relations Contact  

Blake Fernandez  

Senior Vice President of Investor Relations and Market Intelligence  

Email: DKLIR@DelekLogistics.com 


